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Dear Adam Ujdur
TRANSFER OF YOUR REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION

| refer to your official information request on 17 July 2017 relating to the “total taxation
intake from the various primary industries in NZ.”

This letter is to advise you that the Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) is transferring your
request to the Inland Revenue Department (IRD) under section 14 of the Official
Information Act 1982.

Your request is being transferred because the information you are seeking is not held by
MPI but, | believe, is held by the IRD.

Yours sincerely

./
Jeff Stewart
Manager Ministerials and Business Support

Office of the Director-General
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